I would like to extend my sincere thanks to the Wausau Never Forgotten Honor Flight Organization for the incredible experience I enjoyed April 22nd and 23rd. From the start I was impressed with the how well the event was planned and how great the plans were executed. I was impressed with the memorials especially the WWII memorial, but I was more impressed with all of the people involved. To the people who funded the flight, to the people who planned the flight and accompanied us and to the people that saw that our every need was met, a heartfelt thank you.

I cannot fully describe the feelings I had when we were greeted at the Reagan Airport, and again greeted by the large number of students at the WWII Memorial plus the grand greeting when we arrived home. It was a very emotional experience that I will never forget.

I thank you all so much,

Hal Berndt